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Dear friends, 

Hope you are all okay.  

We, at Crescendo choir, are having so much fun rehearsing songs 

from musicals and movies. 

No rehearsals without concerts. I will give you the dates for our 

upcoming concerts. 

Besides that, you are very welcome to join our celebration of the 

20th anniversary of Crescendo choir. I will send the invitations 

separately.  An event not to be missed. So skip all your other 

appointments and come on the 26th of October to the Salt Church at 

Los Montesinos. 

  

http://www.crescendo-choir.com/


Dates of upcoming concerts are: 

18th of May, starting at 20:00 Casa de Cultura at Benijófar 

 
30th of May, starting at 18:00 La Siesta Evangelical church, Torrevieja 
1st of June, starting at 18:00 Salt church at Los Montesinos 
16th of June, starting about 17:00 Altea Palace at Altea. A festival with 
3 choirs. If you like to join us on the coach to Altea, please let us 
know. The costs will be 10 euro per ticket depending on availability. 

If anything should change, I will let you know.  

In the meantime, stay safe and cheerful. 

 
 

On behalf of the Crescendo International choir, 

Jacqueline Luijdjens 

If you don’t want to receive any emails please let me know. 

E-mail: jacqueline@luijdjens.nl or telephone: 0034684469732 
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